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April 29, 2021

Caleb S. Cage

Chairman of the COVID-19 Mitigation and Management Task Force
State of Nevada

Office of the Governor

101 North Carson Street, Suite 1

Carson City, NV 89701

RE: Washoe County COVID-19 Local Authority Mitigation and Enforcement Plan

Dear Mr. Cage:

The City of Reno hereby endorses the Washoe County COVID-19 Local Authority Mitigation and
Enforcement Plan being presented to the Washoe County Board of Commissioners on May 3, 2021.

The stepped approach outlined in this plan will allow businesses an increase in capacity for the month of
May in preparation for a full opening on June 1, while also allowing time for more Washoe County

residents to get fully vaccinated and for schools to complete the current in-person semester.

We look forward to working with our regional partners on the execution of this equitable, sustainable,
and safe reopening plan for our region.

Please let me know if you have any questions at this time.

Sincerely,

Doug Thoriley
City Manager



